# PRE-K

# Parent Newsletter | June 2025

# Dear Parents,

We can hardly believe the school year is coming to a close! It has been wonderful to watch your children blossom and do their very best. Thank you for your love and support throughout the year.

This age can be challenging as children learn appropriate behaviors concerning the social dynamics of friendships. Please continue to support and encourage them at home, as it will serve as a reinforcement for what we are teaching here.

We are looking forward to our Graduation celebration on Thursday, June 5, and will promptly start at 1 pm. The program will be in the church gym.

On Friday, June 6, we will be blessing the children with CHEESE PIZZA for lunch that day. If you do not want your child to have pizza, or they cannot have cheese pizza, please provide a separate lunch and let teachers know.

The children have been working very hard to prepare their songs for the presentation and are excited to finally be performing them!

A special Thank You to Michelle Malison for being a super room parent. We appreciate all your help this school year.

> Have a wonderful summer! Blessings, Teacher Jenna

### June Themes

**June 2-6 Celebrations** June 9-13 Father's Day

June 16-20 **Transportation: Land/Air/Water** 

June 23-27 **Teacher's Choice** June 30- July 4 **School Closed** 



# Dates to Remember



#### **GRADUATION**

Thursday, June 5 at 1 pm Join us in the church gym

#### LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Friday, June 27 for a graduation program School closes at 12 noon

#### SCHOOL CLOSED

June 30 - July 4

#### **SUMMER SESSION 2025**

July 7 - Aug 22

## Payment Due Dates

- September 2025 tuition = Due June 1
  - Please pay Fall tuition on time to hold your child's place at Treehouse
- July tuition = Due June 9
- August tuition = Due July 7
- Outstanding balances from the school year = Due June 27 Last Day of School

### **Cheese Pizza Celebration**



Friday, June 6 We will feast on cheese pizza for lunch time! (Children only)

### Parking During Church Kid's Camp

From June 16 - July 18, half of the parking lot will be blocked off for the church's annual Kid's Camp. We will open up the upper parking lot (by the playground) for additional parking





#### JUNETEENTH

Thursday, June 19

SCHOOL CLOSED \*We will return on Friday, June 20

# **Summer Session**

Summer will be full of learning and fun! We are filling up fast for Little Angels July & August sessions.

Stop by the office for an application!

"The Lord is my light and my salvation. The Lord is the strength of my life." Psalm 27:1